

## GARRY FORSYTH MSc ASSISTANT CHIEF CONSTABLE (LOCAL POLICING AND SERVICE IMPROVEMENT) PO Box 52

POLICE HEADQUARTERS Lloyd House PO Box 52 Colmore Circus Queensway BIRMINGHAM B4 6NQ

Switchboard: 0345 1135000 (78002017)



4 September 2013

Dear Claris and family,

In my capacity as Assistant Chief Constable with West Midlands Police it is with the deepest regret that I write to you on the 10<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the death of your son Mikey.

I want to take this opportunity, as we remember your son Mikey on the anniversary of his death, on behalf of the officers and staff of West Midlands Police to say that I am very sorry for the pain and suffering this has caused for you and your family. I cannot imagine the anguish and sorrow that you have endured and I hope that the vigil may bring some comfort to you and your family.

Yours sincerely

Garry Forsyth

Assistant Chief Constable

Local Policing & Service Improvement

